
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Cedar Class Blog          WC 7.3.22 

We have had another lovely and busy week in Cedar Class this week! 

We have been working on meeting our IEP targets. We have sone super choosing 

in sensory bingo, wonderful switch work, super independent morning work and 

great small world play.  

This week we have all had some amazing communication sessions and we are very 

proud of all the children! 

Just a few reminders: 

Please could you send in £2 towards snack, messy play and baking ingredients. 

This is greatly appreciated. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely and safe weekend and look forward to next week. 

If you have any concerns or questions, please email 

abaxendell@acorns.lancs.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Zak 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For independently imitating and playing with the small world resources! 

Well done! 
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